
PRAYERS  
ANGLICAN: Pray for the diocese of Thoothukudi (South 
India) and their Bishops the Rt. Rev Samuel Devasahayam 
Ebenezer Clement and the Rt Rev Jayaraj Christdoss.

DIOCESAN: St. Silas, Glasgow (Martin Ayers, Chris Brett, Ros 
Brett and Michael Reader-Harris)

Daily Prayers 
6th: Pray for our magazine, that people will be touched by it.
7th : Pray for all who worship at St. Cyprian's.
8th  : Pray for all who live in Woodilee
9th: Pray for peace in Southern Sudan.
10th:  Pray for all armed forces on active service today.
11th : Pray for all affected by remembrance Sunday.

Please remember in your prayers: Chris Zochowski, 
Matthew Whittaker; Pam Bently; Donald Gow; Jean Kinnon, 
Margaret Conway; Susan Frost; Alan Paterson; Doreen 
Rendell; Karen Rose; Grace Joss and those in the “Prayer 
Book” at the back of the church. 

St. Cyprian's Link
T he Weekly Newsletter for St. Cyprian's Church, Lenzie.

The group who volunteered to organise the Christmas
Fair  met  this  past  week.  The  group  endorsed  the
conclusions  from  the  congregational  meeting  which
have been in the link  the past  few weeks,  but also
decided on one or two other changes.

Perhaps the most significant change is that we will not
charge an entrance fee. In the past the entrance fee
has also included tea/cakes. This will now be charged
for separately. We have done this to help with publicity,
and with the involvement of new groups, to help with
our invitation to their contacts. Details of this are still
to be organised. 

For our Christmas Fair Janet Faughey would like cups and
saucers – nice and pretty ones. She has an idea....... Please
bring them in and pass them on to her! 

Next Sunday 12th November  is
Remembrance Sunday.

We have a special 
service at 
10.30am. at St 
Cyprian's.
 We also co-
ordinate the 
Woodilee 
Remembrance 
Service by the war 
memorial on 
Oakbank Rd at
 2.00pm. Please come along....

5th November 2017 – Trinity 21
Services today 

9.15am – Eucharist 
10.30am – Eucharist

3.00pm – Eucharist (Lilyburn)

We also have Holy Communion on Thursday Morning at 
10.00am, followed by Tea or Coffee: everyone welcome.

If you would like to get something into the Link please let
our Rector Les Ireland know on  0141-776 3866 or e-mail
rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by teatime on Wednesday

evenings.  Thanks.

 

Saturday 18th November
11.00am – Our Annual Pet Blessing service –
with treats for both pets and people after. 
Please invite family, friends etc etc to join 
us. 

Saturday 18th 
November  7.30pm 

Our next concert 
featuring the “Atholl 
Duo” - flute combined
with tuned percussion
– marimba, etc. 
Tickets available from 
the Boyds.

 

I think most people will know by now, but the 
Funeral for Avril Critchlow will be held at St. 
Cyprian's Church this coming Wednesday at 
10,30am, then at the Crematorium afterwards.

Please pray for Harry and family at this very difficult 
time.


